
From: Margaret Caselton  

Sent: 02 April 2025 16:13 

To: Planning 

Subject: 2025/0868/T. 

 

Dear Sirs  

 

With reference to my objection to the proposed felling of the Black Poplar in 

the garden of 16 Belsize Grove, NW3 (2025/0868/T) - I would like include 

images of this rare native species in full bloom in summer so that you can see 

how well established, healthy and handsome it is.  These images were taken 

before it was pruned last summer. 

I hope this will help with your decision. 

 

Best wishes 

 

Margaret Caselton 

 

 





 

 

 

 

 

 

 


